Office of Hon Michael Woodhouse

Minister of Immigration
Minister of Revenue
Minister for Workplace Relations and Safety

28 JAN 2016

Mr Murdoch Stephens
fyi-request-3518-343456c3@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Stephens

| refer to your email dated 5 January 2016 to Hon Michael Woodhouse requesting
the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

All departmental advice to the Minister of Immigration between September 16
and December 31 2015 on New Zealand’s Refugee Resettlement Quota.

| am writing to notify you that the Minister is extending the timeframe for responding
to your request, under section 15A(1)(b) of the Act, as consultations necessary to
make a decision on the request are such that a proper response to the request
cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit. The Minister's response
will now be made by 1 March 2016.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this decision by the
Ombudsman, whose address for contact purposes is:

The Ombudsman

Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10-152
WELLINGTON.

Yours sincerely

pp P

Lauren Deslandes
Private Secretary, Inmigration

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone +64 4 817 6836 Facsimile +64 4 817 6536



